Shawnee State University

Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University

The Blurb

Newspaper Collections

9-1-1979

The Blurb 09/1979

Shawnee State University

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.shawnee.edu/blurb



Part of the Higher Education Commons, and the Public History Commons

Recommended Citation

Shawnee State University, "The Blurb 09/1979" (1979). The Blurb. 21. https://digitalcommons.shawnee.edu/blurb/21

This News Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Newspaper Collections at Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University. It has been accepted for inclusion in The Blurb by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University. For more information, please contact svarney@shawnee.edu.



THE BLURB



SHAWNEE STUDENT BULLETIN

WRITER'S WORKSHOP

The writer's workshop will be held in Massie Hall Auditorium on September 27. The keynote speaker will be Lee Pennington, a well-known poet and Playwright.

He is a professor of English at Jefferson Community College, Louisville, Kentucky. He as written eleven books and four plays. The schedule for the day is as follows:

9:30 a.m.

Lee Pennington

Autograph session immediately after speech Lee Pennington's latest books will be on sale

Workshop Classes:

10:30-11:15 "How to Write a Critique" - Mike Deaterlea

"Writing a Short Story" - Pat Gastele

11:15-12:00 "Editing and Journalistic Practice" - George Stowell, Editor
Portsmouth Daily Times

"Writing a Novel" - Mrs. Ruth Meltzer

1:15-2:00 Poetry Workshop

CULTURAL AFFAIRS

The Cultural Affairs Committee announces the following programs for the 1979-80 school year:

September 27, 1979	Lee Pennington Workshop
October 15, 1979	Dave Toma LectureActivities Center
October 23, 1979	O.J. Anderson Mime ShowActivities Center
November 14, 1979	Berea College Country DancersActivities Center
March 11, 1979	Dr. J.B. Rhine LectureActivities Center
April 15, 1980	Lloyd Biggle LectureActivities Center
Aprill 22, 1980	Dr. J. Brooks Dendy LectureMassie Hall Auditorium

DRAMA CLUB

The Drama Club will meet Tuesday, September 25 at 6:30 p.m. in the Massie Hall Auditorium.

NEWS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS

While we are organizing our newspaper staff, there will be a newspaper box at the switchboard in the Commons Building for any news to be put in the Shawnee State Bulletin. Watch for contest to rename our paper! Any student interested in working on the newspaper, contact Janet Nesler.

BIBLE STUDY

Want to add an important deminsion to your life? Then join a group of students, faculty and administrators in Studying God's Word.

The group meets each Friday at 12:00 in the Allied Health Conference Room. Bring your Bible and join us.

WANTED, NEW STUDENT SENATE MEMBERS:

Tf you've ever wanted to be a politician, now's your chance. Shawnee State's Student Senate elections for the academic year 1979-1980 will be coming up in the next few weeks.

The Student Senate consists of 10 members elected at large by the student body. The senate is involved with student-faculty relations and with the planning of student activities.

Petitions for candidacy may be picked up at the switchboard in Commons Building. You must be a full-time student to file a petition.

For more information, contact Fred Chrisman, Counselor in "C" Building.

**Anyone interested in serving on the S.S.C.C. Student Senate elections committee, please contact Fred Chrisman.

1978-79 YEARBOOKS

Anyone who has paid for a 1978-79 yearbook can pick their copy up in the Allied Health Building from the Dean's secretary. All books must be picked up before September 28. After this date, all remaining yearbooks will go on sale for \$10.00.